Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 7:39 AM

To: ‘Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)'

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 & 48 Hour Notification - MARINER FEE 23 28 19 WA #001H

- Extension Request

Melodie,

Sorry for the delay, we have been helping Santa Fe enter C-141s.
RE: Incident #NRM2002936332 and #NAB1927633805

Your request for an extension to January 17th, 2020 is approved.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO) <msanjari@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Monday, January 13, 2020 4:10 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Bratcher,
Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] RE: Marathon Qil Company - Initial C141 & 48 Hour Notification - MARINER FEE 23 28 19 WA #001H -
Extension Request

Good Afternoon All,

This email is to request an extension on the remediation closure report for both releases associated with the MARINER
FEE 23 28 19 WA #001H (2RP-5640 and release that took place on 12/13/19 with no tracking information yet — initial
c141 submission below) to the end of this week (Friday 17, 2020).

Thank you so much in advance for your cooperation and patience

Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional



Marathon Oil Company — Permian Asset
4111 S. Tidwell Road
Carlsbad, NM 88220

AW
MarathonQil

From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO) <msanjari@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 3:39 PM

To: robert.hamlet@state.nm.us; victoria.venegas@state.nm.us

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>;
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

Subject: Marathon Qil Company - Initial C141 & 48 Hour Notification - MARINER FEE 23 28 19 WA #001H

Good Afternoon,

Please find attached the Initial C-141 and supporting documents for the release associated with the MARINER FEE 23 28
19 WA #001H that occurred on 12/13/2019. This has also been submitted through the OCD online platform. The
remediation will be completed in conjunction with the release that took place at the MARINER FEE 23 28 19 WA #001H
on 8/31/2019 as falls in within the release area.

Remediation will be begin 12/18/2019 at approximately 9:30am, where a liner integrity inspection will take place and
confirmation samples will be collected.

Thank you and have a great day

Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional

Marathon Qil Company — Permian Asset
4111 S. Tidwell Road
Carlsbad, NM 88220



